HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

February 25, 2008

2:45 p.m.
Members present:  Sarah Kuhn-teacher representative, Tara Martin-teacher representative, Diane Wells-parent representative, Dana Thomas- parent, and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.  

Mrs. Handel presented the proposed February agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented. (Martin-1st, Kuhn-2nd)

Minutes from the January SBDM meeting were presented.  Committee approved minutes as presented. (Wells -1st, Thomas-2nd) 

Committee discussed SBDM committee work on policy review and reviewed minutes from the meeting.  Committees will continue to work on reading and revising policies at their next scheduled round of meetings.  

Committee discussed Section 7 request priorities.  The Thoughtful Education initiative and staffing shortfalls remain the important areas for consideration.

Committee also discussed Professional Development planning for the 08-09 school year.  Staff members have indicated a desire and need to continue Thoughtful Education training and working with district curriculum maps.  

Accident reports and the school activities and MUNIS budgets were presented for review.

With no other business the meeting adjourned at 3:35 p.m.  The next scheduled meeting will be on Monday, March 24, 2008 at 2:45 in the school library.

